
LEYTE NORMAL UNIVERSITY 
TACLOBAN CITY 

 
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE  

 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 4 

Repair of ORC Building & 

Replacement of Windows at College Building 

 

 

 

 

Bidders are hereby notified that the Opening of Bids for the above mentioned 

projects scheduled on the 30th  of June 2020 particularly on this times 9:00 AM and 10:00 

AM are postponed and re-scheduled to July 3,2020 on the same time due to the following 

reasons; 

 

a) There is an issued Work Advisory by the University President in relation to the 

emerging cases of COVID 19 diseases near the locality of Tacloban City. 

 

b) That from June 15 until today June 18 the University was closed and thus 

effectively preventing prospective bidders to bought Bid Documents, which is in a 

way violates the expressed intention of RA 9184 which is creating equal 

opportunity for bidders and competitive bidding. 

 

Done this 26th day of June 2020 

 

 

Noted by: 

 

CLEMELLE L. MONTALLANA, DM 

BAC Chairman  

LNU Bids and Awards Committee 


